
 

 

 

 

 

OCTOBER 11, 2019, 10 A.M. – 4 P.M. 
 

TRIBAL 
CONSULTATION   

On tribal broadband needs & solutions, and a 
proposed tribal land transfer policy 

 

The California Public Utilities Commission is now considering a proposed 
land transfer policy requiring Investor Owned Utilities to notify the 
appropriate California tribe(s) at the time the utility determines it will dispose 
of surplus properties or retained land located in or adjacent to a tribe’s 

territory. This policy adopts a preference for the transfer of non-Federal 

Energy Regulatory Commission jurisdictional surplus property, including 
retained land, to California tribes. 

The broadband discussion will center tribal input on current broadband and 
voice service needs, and models (with funding) to meet these needs. 

To request a group or individual consultation on Oct 11 between 2-4pm in 

the afternoon please email Michael.Minkus@cpuc.ca.gov. 

 

 

You’re Invited!  

 

──── 

 

October 11, 2019 

 

──── 

 

10 a.m. - 4 p.m. 

 

──── 

 

Please join us to 

provide comment! 

 

──── 

 

Request group or 

individual 

consultation 

LOCATION 

    Pechanga Resort Casino 
Summit Ballroom D 

45000 Pechanga Parkway 
Temecula, CA 92592 

Hosted by the Pechanga Band 
of Luiseño Indians 

 
More Information: 

 www.cpuc.ca.gov/tribal/  

 

 

The CPUC regulates privately owned 
electric, natural gas, telecommunications, 
water, railroad, rail transit, and passenger 
transportation companies.  
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